Dear Parents and Carers,

A huge thank you for your support with the sponsored read and listen. In total we raised over £900 which meant that we had an almighty £1500 to spend of books from Usborne. The children and staff were asked what they would like for the classroom book corners, to support topic work and to enhance the school library. The vast majority of the new books we have ordered will support topic work and add to the non-fiction selection of books in school both within the classroom and library. These are in the process of being ordered.

There were some requests that we were unable to fill. Do you have any good quality story or chapter books sitting on your bookcases that you would be willing to donate to the classroom bookshelves?

Requests from the older children:

- Roald Dahl
- Horrible Histories
- David Walliams
- Harry Potter
- Far Away Tree
- Animal Fact books
- Tom Gates
- Worst Witch
- Captain Underpants
- Diary of a Wimpy Kid
- Poetry Books
- Percy Jackson
- Michael Morpurgo

If you have any age appropriate picture or chapter books at home that you would recommend for children in our school that are in *good condition* but need a new home please send them into school between Wednesday 27th March and Friday 26th April. They can be collected in the classrooms.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Turner

Deputy Head Teacher

Archibald First School Archibald Street Gosforth Newcastle Upon Tyne NE3 1EB 0191 2851957